
From: Judith Adams

To: April Jacobs

Subject: Water Availability letter Item 7.1

Date: Tuesday, June 7, 2022 12:06:10 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless

you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

This report is unclear and does not indicate the severity of our current drought. How can you ask the public to cut

back while approving thousands of new units?

At least you should be making suggestions for reducing water in these new units, but you don't even do that.

Please do not approve this report.

This is another example of self serving. No concern over the future of our environment.

Judith Adams

Stevenson Ranch

Sent from my iPhone
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